
Highlights of Community Council Meeting 
April 3, 2019 

 
Chairman: 
Welcome and I am looking forward to getting lots of things accomplished. 
 
Security:  
Be aware that snakes are out and about, so be careful in the planted areas. 
  
Administrative:  
The Office is still reorganizing and finding issues that need to be addressed. 
 
Recreational:  
The Golf Course has been aerated. The street repair has been postponed due to unclear responsibility issues. 
The ceiling lights and Stage lights in the Auditorium have been replaced and the Pool & Spa lights have been 
replaced with LED lights. 
 
Old Business: 
None 
 
New Business: 
Charging of Electric Vehicles...Each Association will develop a protocol since each Association has different 
needs. 
Estate Sales (Rules & Regs.)... Motion to establish a Committee passed . Members: Burt Margulis (6BC), Chris 
Roderick (1) Chairperson, Dave Swartz (5), Stuart Lewis (4), and Ruth Madison (9). 
 
 
Open Forum:  
Discussion of amending Friendly Valley noise rules to reduce early morning noise of lawn mowing. 


